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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Tuesday, 18th April 2006
Question 20
QUESTION: Councillor Marie Corr
"To ask the Manager to give an update with respect to the taking in charge of the green spaces in both Sundale and Swiftbrook estates, to give precise details of outstanding works and an indication of the timeframe in which the taking in charge process will be completed?"
Reply:
The open spaces at Sundale and Swiftbrook have not yet been taken in charge by the County Council.  
The  outstanding works and related terms for the taking-in-charge of the open spaces has been issued to the Developer. Furthermore the Council has requested the developer to arrange to transfer the open spaces to the County Council. 
In the meantime responsibility for the maintenance of the open spaces lie with the Estate Developers.
